
 

 

Ref: NTL/2024-25/0047/LSD 
Date: Jan 28, 2025 

To 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip code: 532887 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Scrip symbol: NTL 

Subject: Intimation regarding change in Tel. Number, Email id and Website.  
 
The Company was admitted into Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process from 03rd June 2019 under 
the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code, 2016 (“the Code”) by Hon’ble NCLT, Hyderabad Bench. 
 
The Hon’ble NCLT has approved the Resolution Plan submitted by a consortium led by PRECA 
Solutions India Private Limited (hereinafter referred to as “Resolution Applicant”) vide its Order dated 
23th Oct, 2024 (“Approval Order”). The Resolution Applicant has then formed an SPV namely 
“PRECA Structures Private Limited” for implementation of the approved resolution plan. The 
resolution plan is thus binding on all stakeholders. The new Board of Directors has been reconstituted 
to manage affairs of the company w.e.f. 06th Nov 2024. 
 
With reference to the above subject, we would like to inform you that the Tel. Number, Email id and 
Website has been changed as mentioned below:  
 
Tel.: +91 9490829549  
Fax.: ---  
Email: cs@neueon.in  
Website: www.neueon.in  
 
Kindly arrange to take the same on your records.  
 
 
For Neueon Towers Limited 
 
 
 
 
Subrat Sahoo  
Company Secretary & GM-Legal 
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